
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Thursday May 20th, 2021 

“B” Day 

 

Are you ready to see the book that covered this crazy year?  
The First Annual Yearbook Signing Party will be on Monday, May 24 from 4-7pm outside at North campus. 

Come, anytime between 4-7 to pick up your yearbook and have your friends sign it, while enjoying an end of 

the year celebration for all AHS students.  
Burgers, Brats, and Hot dogs will be available for purchase as well as Pete’s Pop’s popsicles. Yard games and a 

DJ will top off the event and is being brought to you by Deca, Yearbook, and the Arrowhead Way.  
We can’t wait to see you there, Monday May 24, from 4-7pm, masks required  

 
 
Are you missing your favorite jacket? Water bottle? Lunch cooler? Shoes or backpack? We have a 
table full of lost items at the front entrance. All items not retrieved will be donated at the end of the 
school year, so please come find your lost items before they’re gone forever! 
 
 
 
 
***************************************************************Do Not Read Below Unless Told To Do So 

We can only call students to the office before and after school or after second and eighth hours. So if you are expecting 

a lunch or package to be delivered, please check in the office. Students who need to leave during the school day should 

bring a note to the office before 7:20 AM and pick up a pass to leave at the indicated time.    

Attention Students: If you are feeling ill, please come to the Health Room to be assessed. Please DO NOT text or call your 

parents until you have been seen by the nurse. Thanks for your cooperation. 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LzWILD4iq0ad-5Cr0woxzD42Raq0wn3z/view

